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Dredging Notice 

Dear Valued Guest, 

Here on the One happy island of Aruba, we always strive to enhance our guests’ experiences and do so by 

continuously improving our environment in order to make sure visitors and locals can enjoy our pristine 

beaches for years to come. 

Therefore, we would like to inform you that a beach replenishment and revitalization project will begin 

on Monday, June 11, 2018. This project is beneficial to our beaches and our environment, as it will 

ensure that our beaches remain a preferred choice of many travelers. 

In the interest of public safety, the dredge area will be divided in sections, as shown in picture below, 

during the project.  The sections will be temporarily closed to the public during dredging operations. 

Guests will still be able to enjoy our wonderful beaches since the project will be carried out only one 

section at a time. The purpose of this project is to give our guests the utmost beach experience by 

maintaining its clean condition.  

 

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this time of progress. 

 

Should you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to contact us at +(297) 594.5684. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Varadero Aruba 
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